
From: "Senator Daphne Jordan" <jordan@nysenate.gov>

Date: Friday, April 17, 2020 03:41PM
Subject: Weekly Wrap: Keeping you informed, helping our neighbors during the COVID-19 outbreak

Dear Friend:

Welcome to the latest edition of my Weekly Wrap for the week ending Friday, April 17.
As New York State now remains on PAUSE until May 15 via the Governor’s Executive
Order that was issued yesterday, the focus of my Weekly Wraps continues to be keeping
you informed, safe, and healthy during the COVID-19 outbreak. This edition contains
links to my monthly column, a special thank you for our public safety dispatchers,
recognition of our local hometown business heroes, and more informational resources to
help ensure your health, wellness, and safety.

Whether it’s a request for help navigating the State’s unemployment claims backlog,
obtaining more information on programs to help small businesses, or obtaining a
nutritious meal and wellness check, my Senate staff and I can assist you with requests for
assistance. Please call my district office at (518) 371-2751 or email me at
jordan@nysenate.gov. Remain safe everyone!

– Senator Daphne Jordan, 43rd District

Latest state actions regarding COVID-19

The following are some of the very latest actions and announcements from New York
State as we continue responding to the Coronavirus pandemic. You can also view all of
these and more news and announcements at the following website:

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=gOzX2YNs6uB1BzXqdvn2F-2BHSxKCKrNPy2n-2BXyUvBpz8U3N6F-2FSRMkd53Th4MgpfUSKmz_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX-2BGTaOvHKbWf3uGuIfaEFb-2F3zjB01x-2BEcK32kVcrKgvxWQvUeUI7zn330KmUM9Y6FyPbqldvkK5yob-2BUQ9fVxtR1jzfNjaSURKTSb17cZ3uaQP0J84frO5giFzieMq-2F-2F-2BGLCHXZ46T2Smlqmfg7-2Fg4n3U6BWCZn9F0HgtY7QAv6gP2dFLQI8O9eqBH06aPGazmifNlk5trsRtYEhMULT0-2BNtxPVZU3Ji40alQ487kufmIfUOWE4Gh3u5nl-2F5tBCJzg-3D-3D
mailto:jordan@nysenate.gov


https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/home.

 

- Schools and nonessential businesses will stay closed through May 15th.

 

- Governor Cuomo issued an executive order requiring all people in New York when in
public and unable to properly keep social distance to wear masks or face coverings
including when taking public or private transportation or riding in for-hire vehicles.

 

- An executive order directs employers to provide essential workers with masks free of
charge to wear when interacting with the public.

 

- NYS will conduct antibody tests prioritizing frontline workers beginning this week.

 

- A blueprint to un-PAUSE New York will be implemented in coordination with other
regional states to get people back to work and ease social isolation without triggering the
renewed spread of the virus.

 

- Governor Cuomo and several northeast state Governors announced the creation of a
multi-state council to restore the economy.

 

- New COVID-19 testing facilities are opening downstate, primarily in minority
communities.

 

- New Yorkers who have recovered from COVID-19 are encouraged to donate blood.
Here’s how to donate: https://nybc.org/donate-blood/convalescent-plasma-covid-19-
donor-request-form/.

 

- New Yorkers without health insurance can apply through NY State of Health through
May 15, 2020; must apply within 60 days of losing coverage.

 

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=O-2BwN4JvrUxe-2F64yMYanwgQQFxkuBqjrWBI5e8uH0ooK8Jg-2B-2FXchadc1yxNy0WmKqISdV_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX27Zca-2BRT1vQCoowfrD6nngXwFnxPQT6Wo79l7nQjghGBRu6-2BuvbIFlHmsfzKAnoZ3CfmUHDTWU22qy7EitXLRdAhlS-2F-2BzKV-2Btxh-2FPMKCxhxjwPBZ-2FqUriQRLCxRDFOAmB-2B6I9FpfVuMMuKgId7xRT7TjKN7hpALulImTjT515QiBuEM0Vy4xXkBValw2JLWWrM1ihwDdnoOK9V0YhDsyi27qTJ819qaHXTz0oF4OFUuzyM3Ziy2NAIXy-2F5JITPCpw-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=OF83fR6jbDnha30sgvtuihA8tESjJ-2BduWCTdJWn4rEH2VSKj-2BkpD46KvHq-2BuapbJm3RKNiWY1VS-2F5YwdLke-2BFNzhkfRy6rByTlhJDCztNoSbdbKehxBqv8UbVASz4KD663RX_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX9zsaMYhEkB0hUiuYoUxbMRLdIkGHbJw9RZXXaouvB3H-2FjKiLGFue5q2sStZ3CbyUup-2BFqg87-2Fx8zF0RScK82UdO6uT8hEGewL0X9UYP7RLtxWL70JMkgMDYeWnOInUDiuw6UO6YhhJvRCcilkIbiEKdtuXrDqIUJtu9LJc9X0-2BfnWruXuGy-2FDD8MHPRzVbUfPVu5TsaLJB-2F4RMqzgPPzMqiTxuirY9rsLwroKqP9dJeV9iN3vDzZDnpdfm2cAIMug-3D-3D


- New Yorkers can call the COVID-19 Emotional Support Hotline at 1-844-863-9314 for
mental health counseling.

 

- Testing is free for all eligible New Yorkers as ordered by a health care provider.

 

- Your local health department is your community contact for COVID-19 concerns. Visit
this link for more details: https://www.nysacho.org/directory/.

 

My Monthly column in the Saratogian and The Record: “New York Strong”

 

My monthly column that ran last Sunday in the Saratogian and The Record focused on
the Coronavirus and resources available to help citizens, small businesses, and
communities recover. We are New York strong and we will get through this!

 

To read my column in the Saratogian, click here: https://www.saratogian.com/news/local-
news/readers-view-new-york-strong/article_5a881810-bdf7-521d-bcdd-
cb5e63dc498a.html?
fbclid=IwAR17MxgGgawFvtV3iNLSoeW8IRm1GRdujpdiItsQULyswCK3JApk_rm2P1I

 

To read my column in The Record, click here: https://www.troyrecord.com/news/local-
news/readers-view-new-york-strong/article_2dd3e140-7b61-11ea-889f-
4fd5b10ab8c3.html?
fbclid=IwAR01NzAJ8yojds7hpYEo0h_2NPV_E257A0aRAAPw4BOtArpA9OcpEcj4eJ8

Recognizing our Fantastic Public Safety Telecommunications Workers

 

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJNiJGs-2FeUWNPgKMRRDnrnneV6NQXBkLOCduNvPnLW773-Igv_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX8zEW-2B-2BaGj8VYjernculgmEz-2FpFK6LqXQELUF9Zo-2Bi-2FzIa1pctXQm3we8-2BRdCr6DXtXan0aMU1XUMI-2F-2BNtCHPcOwvc1pcjHb49LFC4gedsh9sjMlDmjWLDysafSlBn-2FQcCYrM8eKrb-2Fa2qJYeXgt25dqMrnLps-2FU7zXVRtgyv8JorYo0abG5hdGFGy23k3k09cuB40MZAZM7lhMR3Ci4b8-2FxtA-2FJ7Pt71GwhXFcRYcTaqRgMHmiYk9mJakRxD4Zepw-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJENc-2BOiaO-2B8UZ6UqGn5diH7ypskObBw1q6f28PYDOByraJKFgy-2BzDdxTB7uXIpOThufcSUADs533XwwG7Iw9L7XPh3gmqqImLDsLKatWPZ4WgqCT40kdf-2B4Y4YTbb2LYf1-2FZefp6OWPVw2j3UFma3UbC-2FSm2yjfkIC81-2BmDTLbtAFn9Qk2es0Pfw-2Bq27jaoEl9dY2BzfoADqVxN1HE6o2tWGGdBuRMh0Os4rz0aDnjWmWfdjOKpENiZ90WuT2CbtUQ-3D-3DeQDQ_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX-2BahBvvAYWs3qLF8bjJEHk3eA-2FuIFot4PwpxOILIRn-2Bs6dIer-2FjWUgWVQyMgVV4DkYRVXynn-2Fa-2B5kfgl-2FSszO5e8UC6cwTlOXqiCKC-2BuLP9xM0XTvYhhHxz3sfkMWM3tpxR5UHJTv8D13DLqj1rXoqOnthwJxgl-2FeLAdODByOVrwgD-2FkgoxV-2FjFFARzG2eNstRa9SnxHFjOA8dBTYpWjrXtHbwwCWcHYNDqYg4J3pK5nSiCSkJtkGipeS2hhHwMoXQ-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJCBqAZvUy6QzYZ-2B2H8IAAVSphCSaZJSM2D4p1iYK9mFx-2FUGwvqgVCDdcrSoEVTp887BKe6x6DOYWvnav7M9ig3toM0zfB3gM6hUUxu6qtJGey2byCdmm9KwDvEKI5uEEXQfx1DZKU4fwDUJI-2Be9vrVle-2Bk1Xh1DWVqgI5Ok-2Fl34rwq4bIKLFDBUFisryrFo4LM88QlmpXZJjSWa0WnD7lWXS2e6n9slLy6MH7jVZrq9UoWWxkwKW-2B07Qlq6O5qxHrQ-3D-3DPK84_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX9fG-2B88G3Qk6n32xnubE134f9IsaYR7S2hIfSNvMz1nC5XlPANd3-2FHHCb0jS3ZuE2HQhKQ9yEE99CgtRN4-2FkbT7ooMHNMB-2FIdV7C1YSeF7ciUTiC0K-2FrVpZGI-2BJdWbSdceQ7pJEfF3-2BMVyXWy-2FZAFm-2F1-2FsbpvOiTCal-2FTNJ44zyUmZ1qqZHA8-2FjSZnTXtPfmMwkkK5w-2F-2BuTbpQlAOKcVbTRdQsa9kTxdb4Y25PfkY8lv6WUmeUkupTWoaYm4sh6DgQ-3D-3D


 

This week was officially recognized as “National Public Safety Telecommunications
Week.” During times of real crisis, such as the one presented by COVID-19, we rely on
the speed, focus, and professionalism of our 911 operators and responders who deserve
our deepest gratitude. There's no time better than the present to brush up on emergency
call tips and protocol. To learn more visit: https://nationaldaycalendar.com/national-
public-safety-tel…/. Thank you to all our 911 operators and first responders for your skill,
dedication and selfless service!

 

Governor Mandates Facial Coverings Where Social Distancing is Impossible

Governor Cuomo issued an executive order this week mandating New Yorkers wear
masks or cloth facial covering for the nose and mouth when people are out in public and
unable to maintain social distancing practices. The executive order is seen as a move to
mitigate further spread of the deadly coronavirus and a step towards reopening of the
economy. If you don’t have a mask, you can make one as described here in the
following CDC site: https://www.cdc.gov/…/preven…/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html….

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=MgjJ01-2FJ-2BnEY4Rzcb2SAQP4Rac-2BqSe-2BlTQO8tBPoveP3baTbR9H-2BnirnBhZ-2Flp8DoNodnGBLJTlay1P44JVH0eeehozKWQQuljq9ahXQA4ccGGFVkg9NDHa2FDXTB2mn4wnIxLddk2mb-2BM-2FFBx7LN0szKaMxWKhEeoOyTvZ2yRYPGW6TUW3g-2BTnZxCaEGOtwjRoZqBKm4CzTskpHGlyDYHsiqqgYCC339PS08EHP0RJZE9y-2FHZ7xuQru05PXA1VSoKfGz4WFznP2YNzg-2Bmi3xWbwW-2FMQW4pWTaBXuLIATksoAPeG-2F3YhQCeLp0wBsefBkQS-2BlqXo2g8COpNmPsH0svIlVcrBC2lnnjDsEI19wUjr7HtNmkhX5Dd-2BLRlAzMlRhLVEDIIFn74eqSsLB1PMGGssK95253Il1I4xcdhmqEQy-2B4K-2B1hPYIQFh2ng5I14xOx3XnlwndwWbNqjBLLC4e2LZEGCcGlh056O7C1knZzo4-2FfRvfLUmIg28-2BPdlSzcMaEocpXxjoiWXUbnODTVIWsFtUOIQI7hvjGrfhmLaI8CwyLXaJUWELLXSUSMUU63F2E2WrjRgrETH-2FiJ7VvnN3Ol07-2BM9AeM-2BAy4b7MXyL7DKQXZY0dwpz-2F97cVr7cB5yBDIHqblbU-2FuR84KJeIbwXm7HpqrmN1FxEDND21oIhCtjVFdVKPkE7cRXW6H9siAheaiyQyeUx7D-2FdDpEY8gNgEpugDw2DWAJjLKk89q0nbGkwEO-2FdcoJU-2F9pFTlM-2FyBklTZWYseX7OwgDXiEeDiBnYxp7KrzphzzIICUI8wQdX3lIggrfKq3S4qx0JE-2BhzAVQWXtGiNhPjaLtc7oor0xC7U3nzOx-2B9iNHzlUbSPusWv57gQlb-2Fw49vkaMVor3ppLAQCkCYSyibldPbuG65P4ggN84Vop2s02b6802V3VTO5gZiz6bISX-2BUksk1zZqbQUuHt9mlKi4i1t2PkQisI72TsfN8Y8jO3QK2pbVko67Udx-2FS-2BTRVAfrsCpXBHGp4u58VVE6jHfbrfyZmjhIGPLeDj9N7x8Kns-2Fbol-2BOKeerpsjvZECwnpiMKdVKlFMlD9fKUiT0o4WoXXlV1I36F3PlcRmt5KVj-2BxVKDR-2FFYQfPBq1Jzaj2kaQBPZHiBTP626GxZGx8xdD3kG0lTBzH8bHWQ-3D-3D16rg_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX4-2FHYwpWefGPOSKdBFpow3J-2FaiM9Nu-2FRsceUrORBHltscXHyRP0Nze1lHVcCscg92keQGIOI4j4it98Rlx-2FEp9yCqqR3T8Aux3dmndTGXj1VLAgYhrOMoM7gvbMe2gKNj89A8X5qUFG-2FsoGzATRHsybtEl5ygCNkWyTzUoLPfGmlaLjzk7Pa0t1N9FTVwD3htHJj66HHwM-2BkQZMx2KV5cKbE0yM-2FhOZgmJG4fKvYQlNuzHOzz8E-2F7w0W8UF5-2BZUPeA-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJAQS4dQlQr1lynS9T9GlKan8cC59cQWHMaZ7BRznOAsfkxEBv4JavvfQHnlr64H9M6zV3eXKkI4R3JjY3KVniH5FmHeyzFwPgaLikUSDCrQngOpZGumDsZ7lnoZa8LKgsRByoNArj7w6YXnqMApujMQBPhyFLeCe568M0PTuTwAvnlPKyUZWa6um33Nv89R65Ft00dBIOA1QReGAxMGM1DIRZPatdPdc9j9pGElHBTCQ4tdnb2Gw2XhpPRgn5l77tkdxfj0-2FfWn2-2FA66KJWtQrEtgj8GFYGoHdSqA4qf2IUt192Mloj2wWnNlc99poa-2FxO34sw18x-2BNare-2F8z6R749WHI1XA8XYnWaBbND81R60dISXv-2FEsjk8i2Sa8GCUkpi5ZwfFd2QuG4LxPZLDGWf-2F0P2hgflGycvZt-2B-2Bfqdog2w3a4N8cx3jqqdNfqWPt64I16c16Zlo8gfIUMgFf4NlVwcUK0h329xCGie3zUjg9VZi63D4y3kof2E4DdcsgZJ1tq4Sxg0cDtT4PMyYTFW89Ci4cgvxRZx6xGHlX-2BwA32hwjeLITevjT-2Ftp6GEPEuDpDipv2P8NMBaBQLkq6MyzEaCUKACYTr3HG3i4-2FOAaRCexkFZu0IUO-2Fx6cpOqCNuooE8lPlAu2iaYdck8q9YWoqL-2BrZHQ-2FrdoOxojBMp9sKGCuRGE_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX9hFfgRsw4USrur173TdWZOG3j-2FQPEeb6PlzOBr4-2BxyAtSbOvwVXlQ8TEl8JEV4QsvfkPnPYQcTOFVs1E0m2B4-2B1vgMFNuv5WViogmmlACQffpF8MZqslINa2MsY0p8RE-2FpcKvXzN3exAqiWxzlY3D-2BDtxququz1CqPA7WStru2Oq8y7VT9KtaaXGC30jm2vkIZ6-2BU-2FYBD2ZZU2s0HjBOCo3NXQP-2B3uxxycsCUQ4oOjULyg8WxR8Z3-2Bn0-2BsbJgjDxQ-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJN2m6IAopkKAvfoJqFJsI4EyAquWQYTpoQGq9sxPA4Su-2B9CwAm4SvOGvUcdQ5HjZgTy90LhyntSVMh6lnWLSJ7QWGx49GXJwRUQikSt4AgPqrWwgHCmJlBJpzdDwxyNVO-2FL7uqp9pfltdw01DHUKmU0VRNI4dRtlrFpRmUk1ywzWrXBDP4D6FD8VYirHD4D4e-2B46WVffeTTs-2FyOgshPTEJw-3DvHg4_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX1Z4eOkUTSN3H3qLBoTE-2F6TudCHdqDqNGSFTtdVYvjHfBRMTQ4jFehS7qZkbiqf0aD20ruw9m-2BBwXG1UkifDEZGmZfR0keKAi3A3lCcBhUiFV0wvSBcMNlQfXqW5-2BvWfJKZaIHlUbzNWsX3NyTalEE3lpt-2BBXe9MHNLDuSeWEX3hLWRr3E3e5gwjE0WhGFN4HSVuJ2VFlAkyx-2BaBRKDlPLTXYaZWgQfx-2Bm6ioL2yCX02qgpyoeUHFDEtWeeQUK4JDA-3D-3D


Home Delivered Meals and Wellness Checks from Rensselaer County

There is a terrific public service that provides nutritious, home-delivered meals and a
wellness check for homebound individuals (age 60+) due to the Coronavirus. This service
is offered by Rensselaer County Health & Human Services, Office for the Aging, and
Rensselaer County Executive Steve McLaughlin.
This is a wonderful, much-needed program that I encourage qualifying individuals to
utilize during this difficult time. Thank you to Rensselaer County for your concern and
compassion for residents!
 



Proudly Recognizing our Hometown Business Heroes Helping in the Fight Against
the Coronavirus

I’m so incredibly PROUD of our hometown hero businesses from across the 43rd  Senate
District who’ve stepped up to lead in the fight against the Coronavirus. I want to
recognize three outstanding local businesses in particular – Regeneron, Ames Goldsmith
Corp, and Fred's Tents and Canopies Inc. – who are working hard, every day, taking an
active role in helping and supporting our communities, state, and nation in this critical
effort.

Regeneron is a Rensselaer-based leading science and technology company delivering life-
transforming medicines for serious diseases. Regeneron’s medicines and pipeline are
designed to help patients with eye diseases, allergic and inflammatory diseases, cancer,
cardiovascular and metabolic diseases, pain, infectious and rare diseases.

Regeneron’s Industrial Operations and Product Supply (IOPS) team is assisting New
York State by making and donating viral transport media (VTM), a critical component of
COVID-19 testing kits that have been in short supply.
VTM is a liquid used to preserve patient test samples (a swab from the nose or throat)
until they can be tested.

 

Regeneron worked to obtain the necessary components, determined formulas, and
proportions to meet NYS specifications, and leveraged the specialized skill set of its



employees to make sterile VTM and place it into test tubes. Regeneron is delivering over
500,000 total VTM kits to New York State and is donating 100 percent of its supplies and
labor for this effort, an approximately $1 million in-kind contribution. In Rensselaer,
Regeneron supports the Capital Region Community Foundation’s COVID-19 Response
Fund, which provides flexible resources for nonprofits working with those who are
disproportionately impacted.

Ames Goldsmith is a South Glens Falls manufacturer of silver and copper products with
its plant in continuous operation as a silver refiner and fabricator for nearly 150 years.
Today, with an annual silver consumption well over of 85 million troy ounces, Ames
Goldsmith is one of the largest integrated silver fabricators in the world and its expertise
in customizing its standard materials evolved into developing new materials to meet the
needs of the continually advancing precious metals products markets including
automotive, aerospace, medical, electrical, renewable energy, and electronics.

Regarding COVID-19, Ames Goldsmith has temporarily converted its facility to produce
much needed alcohol-based hand sanitizer to keep healthcare workers and others safe
from the Coronavirus. The hand sanitizer produced at Ames Goldsmith is being donated
to Glens Falls Hospital, the Open Door Mission, and other area non-profits. Ames
Goldsmith’s ingenuity and repurposing of its facility will directly help our courageous
frontline healthcare workers.

Fred’s Tents & Canopies opened its doors over 30 years ago and has since become a
staple in the tent industry. Over the years, the growth of Fred’s Tents and Canopies has
enabled them to move from the garage where they started to a larger facility in Stillwater
in 1990, to their current 87,000 square foot location in Halfmoon. Fred’s Tents &
Canopies found their success thanks to the ingenuity of their owners Fred and Linda
Tracy.

Fred’s Tents & Canopies is now bringing its expertise, work ethic, and innovation to the
Coronavirus fight, making thousands of specialty tents that are providing desperately
needed relief to hospitals, testing sites, and other medically related needs. Fred’s Tents &
Canopies is also helping local businesses by lending its expertise in finding other ways to
continue serving their communities at a safe distance, via small tents for restaurant take-
out areas to a large tent for a mobile food court complete with internal divider walls
suitable for social distancing requirements. Fred’s Tents & Canopies is part of the
solution, providing an essential product at a critical time.
 

THANK YOU to Regeneron, Ames Goldsmith, and Fred’s Tents & Canopies for all
you’re doing in the fight against the Coronavirus. We are proud to have you as part of the
43rd Senate District!
 
Hope for Healthcare Workers



I’m sharing the following information and message from Brian Frederick, Founder of
Hope For Healthcare Workers. Please read below and share this positive message and
website. Thank you!
 
I started a website, www.hopeforhealthcareworkers.com, that collects messages and
artwork from the community to share with healthcare workers. The idea is to provide
some support and encouragement for those on the frontline of the COVID-19 pandemic
while offering people the chance to do something tangible to help with the pandemic
(from the comfort of their home). I am distributing these messages through social media
and directly to local hospitals. would be thrilled if you could help promote this initiative
by sharing the website www.hopeforhealthcareworkers.com. We're also on Twitter,
Facebook, and Instagram.
 
Stay Safe,
Brian Frederick, Founder of Hope for Healthcare Workers
https://www.hopeforhealthcareworkers.com/
 
Hospitals and healthcare workers are on the front lines of the fight against COVID-19
(the novel coronavirus). They are running out of personal protective equipment (PPE)
that keeps healthcare providers and their patients safe from spreading the virus. Despite
the danger this poses to hospital staff — and their families and loved ones — these
dedicated professionals go to work every day to help those who may be having the worst
day of their lives. They are exhausted, working extra shifts when their coworkers become
sick, and wondering if they will be next to fall ill.
 
Yet, they continue to give all they can out of a deep desire to help others. You can help.
Send a message of encouragement today or show your support by sharing your artwork.
We will ensure it gets to those who need to hear it.
 
As the pandemic progresses, we will need healthcare workers more than ever.



Albany Office: 
508 Legislative Office Bldg 
Albany, NY 12247 
518-455-2381

District Office: 
1580 Columbia Tpke, Bldg 2 Ste 1 
Castleton-on-Hudson, NY 12033 
518-371-2751

To ensure delivery of emails to your inbox, please add jordan@nysenate.gov to your email address book. 
Click here to view this email in your browser. 

Click here to manage your email subscription settings or to unsubscribe. 
Share on Facebook.

 

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=vbq8VEMTQi27yOknTH2o6PMARUQ40oXpRvweGiX5Lhg-3Dwi9Z_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX2Rrf0qwuyai-2FoDcTqQCZ83JmAso7xLOl7nVKSSZpUVu6iNjezNLs7qwWFJTpgLb0hS9nOBLhC70yRDC9P4rQIFjCMXZ2Kbw4a3UST3hG0J1slzLpaG6dFSQz8FonKvzlo1iAwVlC6UlGLi9LTb71TAXLSayvrojVzs52myk2DIty1putlYY6sGVodjlb-2FW20Y-2FrMF1Ln-2BWyhxuD-2FPJyCu5SF01hX-2FAD00LC-2FMdXGqdqAQiGg2KUWsyGciOkZlwlsg-3D-3D
mailto:jordan@nysenate.gov
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=Ucdv7dJc2wohdE4sxNI5XxXYyuqIp1BA5GzJby0A1vM5d9CS7phINTOwn8q07-2BtVuThwmGiQWqdIbaHDKhEbgHYAmYJR7gK4IyQFEqGynoE-3D4Kvp_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX2TpO2u4Do3WzYi9ofIKK0DU47-2FEoBM-2FqNhxNfyqTJzeQvTYNgT3RViXOx4FHSaVmBOfZ87-2F5iSXxWz0A7ljd2V-2FCQG2m9oEhD56Su7TOGzwiSOSIYmV5J4mCX6tU2J2ZGrRSqWtVvAhbboOmSXGKs1fnlQunTPQR-2BHCIHYFQ7AUWznQ0L3mfcPWwqigI58UWdmet38UG5snwdczwDzTGUZ2GLKdqfMevRTQNmJhXHy8bqWb4OdKm7CuhlujllkhHg-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=Ucdv7dJc2wohdE4sxNI5XxXYyuqIp1BA5GzJby0A1vPz-2BpAIOcKPgFHhrVp5hf0HBn2Oji1BKpdmgVbGFJ-2BmRaKcTyGk4BAac-2BJuGTFCjxKGceTFmZQ7zzQz7NB-2BIkTlVVjRxaAhz74tjhRcyANQKvH5em8zNvzHfO8mCDTSqy8-3DlGPa_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RXzLBy2L-2BF3yYWQGtdno8maZi5i2tC7W3YsASVNVZCyW8SjeA-2FXcaSO0pNSsu1I2ozFIX9isG-2FfclWv6yoarB65B8NlGWrf7UkH2zDeD60xBKH832FO3F-2Bx2HkW9pI9nI6U1YX67YgwhDjKE0E8bZMOmWGQIH-2Bku-2B-2B5M99GR7D0RhfhUrHc1r-2F5RUQWenryuqqxsqtWGAjgUa3ml1EdXkmMSFxIWvy6YXDWDI8ssjpifxSO8mFe452Am-2F-2FMV5BbeecQ-3D-3D
http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/ls/click?upn=CNMyzYqEJ5d1cDIvhk-2BBJKXAU8agZqhaLkWj8E8nYlVOpAiiGQ-2FGjCGwWWpKOMcnVKF0YzJtHaWl4G1pcx1XQohv1NvqnwF3KjA3MvQBwKsfvDh8za8XMHrnpc9mCw-2FlKCPZh49D2DJ1Q-2BUvjMukXgB-2BIgRPHyduQWixCH-2F2Lxc-3DFDYh_fMNcDyIYdxH78JqVUHt4-2BjKtxjk-2FJn-2Fv1linkML8s-2FSqSBkHw3dDWr2Xy5qFJUeQnX-2FwOBexFTWOZAYPW9inVwq3phcYa2MkZvROcr7xr5QxaF4tD56HDA7JRqZnpzIMVlY-2FIOstWODWvbkDE-2BzSS2RZxJY4IkDURbOy8dORfGcmup6eQktp27DASz4ySN83Yh9EsPJfFDEBLW-2Fu60yIFck9xaFNTz9PGx9SmqoVbIIaeeoEw8YaFhpvhLlWwlg8GhBJrgSEGkT48tPunm7RX0FihIGLU-2BfDpdJa6OF-2FvTHHI4hSgI2xae76p5R3Sf7DGsUhr8xMAe7hJgGPXstvnkTOeAo01Z3tweAPckHV-2FVVAfGmXAUx-2BtNc9nK1q7OgLyLRSYxnEWrNmrA6sz0Scaw-2BLWACBaa0i3ygj5fKdrSoePggtbq557WPw6nMXZluiF373d0igY0QvpQ8FtKlCVdIkHkaL7w-2FmTgxGsoXyiyPE6ussrdIfkAuGnEKhnWZKFHDtrZoesxlu5IERpijmHA-3D-3D

